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From: Debra Grant <debralg3kids@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 12:51 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Tornado

Hi governor Nikki Haley Iam one of the residents of John's Island that was hit by the tornado that came thru 

September 25th. An unfortunately had a great deal of damage done to my home an again to my unfortunate do 

not have home owners  insurance. I have reached out to the Red Cross and they have done their best and Iam 

thankful for everything .I have also contacted FEMA but they have inform me that Charleston South Carolina 

has not been declared for disaster. I'm now reaching out to you to see if you can point me in the direction in 

which I need to turn for the assistance that's needed to make the nessseary repair to my home Iam thanking you 

in advanced. 


